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7th Grade Busch Gardens Trip Information
Dear 7th Grade Parents,


We are super excited about our end of the year field trip to Busch Gardens in Tampa, Florida!  This trip is scheduled 
for Thursday, April 24th, 2025.  We will leave at 5:00 A.M. and return at 10:00 P.M. 

The cost of this trip is $170.00 per student.  This amount will include park admission and lunch bundle ($78), transportation ($78), and a t-shirt ($12), as well as substitutes for teachers attending the field trip ($2).  

We will not be stopping for meals on the trip down or the return trip back to Tallahassee.  Students should bring their own individual sized snack / breakfast and bottled water, as they will not be allowed to use the vending machines at the rest area.   For the trip back, students will need to eat before they leave the park.  **IMPORTANT TO NOTE - BUSCH GARDENS IS CASHLESS **  
In order to pick up a student directly from Busch Gardens, a written request must be submitted to Mrs. Fletcher two weeks prior to the trip.  The request must include the child’s name, the person who will pick up, and your contact information. 
            We expect this to be a very special and enjoyable trip for everyone involved.  Behavior requirements will be 

reviewed with students during their C-period class. We feel very strongly that all students can and will exhibit positive 
and acceptable behavior!  
Students who fall into one of the following categories beginning February 7, 2025 will not be allowed on the trip to 
Busch Gardens:
1. Behavior resulting in placement in OFI or ISD two or more times
2. Behavior resulting in OSS any time 
3. Students with excessive absences may not be eligible to attend this event.

4. Students not within good academic standing may not be eligible to attend this event. 
Additionally, if your child is unable to attend the field trip or is removed from the trip for any reason, refunds will 
be issued from any funds remaining after all trip expenses have been paid.
Permission forms and payments are due Wednesday, February 19th – please do not send money early.

Busch Gardens Collection Date

 
7th Grade Hallway, 8:45 – 9:20
                                              February 19th                      $170.00 & permission slip
Checks should be made out to Deerlake Middle School and include the following:

· Parent phone number
· Name of Student
· 7th grade trip (on memo line)
Please contact Mrs. Fletcher at fletchera@leonschools.net with any questions regarding the trip.  
Thanks!

Seventh Grade Teachers
